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School Supply Orders

Hello Parents,

It's that time of year again. Time to order your supplies for 2022/2023 School Year. The lists have been chosen by your
teachers and will be ready to start purchasing June 20, 2022. | would recommend purchasing mid-July for optimal
savings and a good in stock position.

To order...Go to staples.ca/schooltools, using Chrome if possible
-Select your school and grade

-Review the items and delete any that you may already have
-Add to cart

-You will then, most likely, get a list of items that are out of stock, at this time | would take a picture of the list for
easy reference. Then you can take the link back to Staples.ca to look for an alternative

-Once you have completed your shopping you will go to the cart and the discount will appear there

Don’t forget that 3% of all your orders goes back to your school and if you purchase on the School Tools Site, all of
your supplies are teacher approved and guaranteed for the entire school year

We are committed to make it EASY for parents to shop. Most of our vendors are in a much better stock position then
they have been over the last few years. If an item is showing out of stock, you will be given a link to go back to
Staples.ca to look for an alternative item. If you are unsure what might be appropriate, please feel free to email me.

We are all in this together. Please email me as always with any questions or concerns.
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